
 Birthing people living in Franklin and 

surrounding counties will receive a home 

visit at no cost to ensure your transition 

to home is going smoothly. 

As a birthing person with the OSU Health 

Plan, a registered nurse from Interim 

HealthCare will be contacting you by 

phone or text to schedule within 4-10 

days of delivery. 

What to expect: 

 A complete health checkup for 

delivering parent and baby 

 Education and support on post-

partum care 

 Infant feeding support  

 Infant care information 

 OSU Health Plan resources and 

referrals  

 The nurse will answer any 

questions or concerns you may have 

as you adjust to life’s changes. 

 

 

 

Interim HealthCare Home Visit 

 

 

 

 

 

To schedule a home visit, please contact Interim HealthCare at  

614-880-2938 or email the OSU Buckeye Baby Program at 

osuhpbuckeyebaby@osumc.edu 

 

 

    Wendee Lester, RN 

   Shana Sidorski, RN 

Meet the Nurses 

   Sheena Richardson, RN 

https://www.interimhealthcare.com/columbusoh/our-services/personal-care-and-support/
https://osuhealthplan.com/members/buckeye-babies/services
mailto:osuhpbuckeyebaby@osumc.edu

